13 Septeaber 1943
Dear Kendall,
Thanks for fiur paper with Irwin on the finite population.
I thincg 1t 1e well worth on record, nnd an extremely
neat apnroach. 1 was doing something of tha kind with J.C.CralE

when he ves in my department, tut I hed forgotten about Anderson.

Flearge gand me the date of his book es I want 1% for the references.

Yours sincerely,



